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Our first month of preschool has been a busy one!  The children have 

spent the past few weeks becoming familiar with a new building, new 

teachers, and new friends.  Our teachers have been busy establishing 

routines and rules, as this structure provides children with a sense of 

security, and this security allows them to feel comfortable trying new 

things. 

The themes this month for our three-year-old classes were “All About 

Me,” feelings and emotions, making friends, and apples.  The children 

were introduced to the letters A, B, and C. 

The four-year-old classes focused on fall, the five senses, and apples.  A 

sampling of their activities included tasting a variety of apples, painting 

with apples, and using apples as a unit of measure to compare lengths.  

The 4’s have worked with the letters E and F, concentrating on proper 

letter formation and the letter sounds. 

Our students learned that God loves us, and that He created the world 

and everything in it because of His great love for us.  We are learning to 

pray the Intention of Direction and Grace Before Meals.  And, as 

members of God’s family, we are learning to share God’s love with 

others here at preschool! 

 



                 

 

                      


